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April 25, 1986

Governor Vic Atiyeh
State Capitol Building
Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Governor:

I'm sure you will recall our brief conversation on some of our
difficulties in doing business in Korea.

Rather than try to provide you with only verbal input, I've
decided to send the enclosed memo for your perusal. The memo
addressed to me was written by John Schwartz who is our Far East
Territory Manager. Please don't feel either John or I are

being too presumptuous about what may or may not be good
political strategy; we understand this is your arena. John did
not know I was going to send you a copy of it. It will,
never-the-less, give you a feel for our current difficulties.

You will have a message that I called to talk with you about
this subject and your secretary indicated you would try and
return my call Monday or Tuesday. If you feel you would like
to ask some further questions, I should be in both days. If
you think you have an adequate feel for the situation without
calling, then don't worry about it. I know how difficult the
time crunch gets when you're trying to get away.

Have a good and successful trip.
Respectfully,
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Gene Davis
Vice-President/General Manager
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